
Notice 

Town of Little River 

Town of Little River Board members will be meeting with 
representatives from Mach IV Engineering on Tuesday, July 
15 at 9:00 AM at the Little River Town Hall for an update on 
the Woodview Road ARIP Project.   

 

Posted 7/14/2025 at 7:15 AM 

By: Amy Peterson 

Clerk, Town of Little River  


